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Gentlemen:
i

This refers to your letter dated December 14, 1982, regarding construction
of two additions to the existing process building. We have determined that
such construction wuld not affect the quality of the human erstronment;
thus, you will not have to submit environmental inforisation to cover construc-
tion of the additions.;

This letter does not authorize introduction of SM into the new additions.

Enclosed for your information is a copy of our Safety Evaluation Report (SER).

Fh,ned by.b;-t t

G.P43:

R. G. Page, Chief
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety, MSS

Enclosure: SER
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